
184

Alexander Gunyon

From: victoria beach 
Sent: 26 May 2024 08:36
To: Consultations
Subject: I object to brooklands farm development 

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

I object to developments of brooklands farm. I object as this will overstretch all of our already overstretched local 
facilities. There will be a higher demand on water causing hosepipe bans, flooding, loss of wildlife and most of all 
more sewage in our sea!  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Victoria Beach 
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